Letter to ACLU Regarding Autism Registry Proposal

Subject: Urgent Concern Regarding Proposed Autism Registry by RFK Jr.

Dear ACLU,

| am writing to express my deep concern regarding a recent proposal by presidential candidate
Robert F. Kennedy Jr. to create a government registry for individuals with autism. As a strong
advocate for civil liberties and human rights, | believe the ACLU's voice is essential in opposing such

a dangerous and discriminatory measure.

A reqistry based on a neurological condition not only threatens the privacy and autonomy of autistic
individuals, but also opens the door to stigmatization, surveillance, and potential misuse of personal
data. This proposal echoes troubling historical precedents of marginalizing vulnerable communities

under the guise of public policy.

The creation of such a list would be a clear violation of the rights guaranteed under the Constitution,
including the right to privacy, equal protection under the law, and freedom from discrimination based
on disability. It also sends a harmful message that autism is something to be tracked and monitored,

rather than understood and accepted.

| urge the ACLU to take a public stand against this proposal, and to explore all possible legal

avenues to challenge any attempt to implement such a registry. The autistic community, and all who

value civil rights, need your leadership and advocacy now more than ever.

Thank you for your continued work in protecting our freedoms.
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Sincerely,
[Your Full Name]
[Your City/State or Zip Code]

[Optional: Your Contact Information]



